Amanda Ba:zenbruch

From: Steve Krupka <skrupka59@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2021 8:11 AM

To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: NO to two-way streets downtown.

The proposal to convert 8" and 10'" streets to two way traffic should be terminated permanently.
This proposal does not have any support from anyone | have spoken to about it.

The mayor and the council have “back doored” the infrastructure changes needed to make this happen without a
mandate from the majority of the people of Manitowoc. You (the Council and the Mayor) have not given a compelling
reason to change.

The money already spent would have been better used to clean up the Mirro property eyesore.

The proposed changes will not make the traffic flow downtown safer. It can’t when you add multiple left turns across
traffic into the mix. The people who made the two streets one way knew what they were doing.

We supported the Mayor for his first three terms, but not the last, and never again. This is not the only reason
why, but for brevity, we will not list them here.

Just Stop.
Respectfully,

Steven and Lynn Krupka
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